
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  

 

In accordance with Sections 17-36-12 and 17-36-13, Utah Code Annotated, 1953 as 

amended, the Board of County Commissioners, Utah County, Utah, (ACommission@) will hold a 

public hearing on Wednesday, December 9th, 2020 at 3:00 p.m., in the Utah County 

Administration Building, 100 East Center Street, Room 1400, Provo, Utah, to consider the 

adoption of the 2021 budget for Utah County=s general fund and various other budgetary funds.  

After the public hearing, the Commission may make final adjustments to Utah County=s tentative 

budget and by resolution shall adopt said budget to be in effect for the next calendar year, subject 

to further amendment.   

DATED this 28th day, October 2020. 

  BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

  UTAH COUNTY, UTAH 

 

 

 _________________________________________ 

  Tanner Ainge, Chair 

ATTEST: 

Amelia Powers Gardner 

Utah County Clerk/Auditor 

 

By:___________________ 

Deputy Clerk/Auditor 

  

 

APPROVED AS TO FORM: 

David O. Leavitt 

Utah County Attorney 

 

By:___________________________ 

Deputy County Attorney 

 

 

To be published as follows: 

1. In the Deseret News once as soon as possible; and 

2. On the Utah Public Notice Website for seven days before the hearing; and 

3. On the home page of the county’s website, either in full or as a link, beginning at      

least seven days before the hearing and until the hearing takes place. 
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